
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  

 

Wednesday Oct 5, 2022 

  

I. COSW will collaborate with CODRE on their October 19 (12-1:30pm) Listening Session with a topic 

focused on the workplace culture and support of those with disabilities. 

II. Femme Forward Series (a collaboration with the Employee Success Center) continues with Dean 

Melanie Jacob on October 26 from 11am-12pm. 

III. President Gonzalez will attend part of the next COSW General Body meeting on Friday, October 

28. 

IV. The Campus Climate committee is exploring the possibility of adding wellness rooms to campus, to 

support employee health and wellness. If anyone is interested in learning more or collaborating on 

the effort, please reach out to the Chair (michelle.rodems@louisville.edu) or Vice Chair 

(jaime.jennings@louisville.edu). 

 

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on Oct. 5, 

2022. 


